
Circular No :- TISB/2024-25/12 Date : - 10/07/2024

Subject : Notice Regarding Student Grooming Check

Dear Parents ,

Greeting !!!

I hope this message finds you well. We appreciate your continued support in maintaining a
positive and conducive learning environment at our school. In our ongoing efforts to ensure
the well-being and discipline of our students, we would like to inform you about a routine
grooming check that will take place from 11th July 2024 to 20th July 2024.

During this period, the Discipline Committee will be conducting checks on students' shoes and
nails. The aim is to promote cleanliness and hygiene among our students, fostering a sense of
pride in their appearance and instilling good grooming habits.

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your child comes to school with clean
and well-maintained shoes and trimmed nails every day. Your support in reinforcing these
habits at home will undoubtedly contribute to a positive and disciplined school atmosphere.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in helping us maintain a conducive learning
environment. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Warm regards,
Discipline Committee

Principal
The International School of Bombay
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